STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ® Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

August 10, 2010

BullsEye Telecom, Inc.

Attention — Vice President of Marketing
25900 Greenfield Road, Suite 330

Oak Park, MI 48237

RE: Resale Agreement between CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. d/b/a
CenturyLink, CenturyTel of Inter Island, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink, CenturyTel of
Cowiche, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink, and BullsEye Telecom, Inc., Docket UT-103015

To Whom It May Concern:

On May 14, 2010 CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink, CenturyTel of Inter
Island, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink, CenturyTel of Cowiche, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink (together
“CenturyLink companies”), and BullsEye Telecom, Inc. (BullsEye) filed with the
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a request for
approval of an interconnection agreement. The agreement is a delegated item scheduled
for approval by August 12, 2010.

WAC 480-07-640 requires interconnection agreements be submitted for approval within
30 days after the agreement is signed. Because the last signature appearing on the
interconnection agreement is dated March 4, 2010, the agreement was filed 41 days late.
The Commission reserves the right to investigate, and if appropriate, commence a
separate proceeding to complain, enforce, and penalize BullsEye for failure to meet the
filing requirements. A similar letter has been sent to the CenturyLink companies.

For further information, or if you have any questions, please contact Rick Applegate by
e-mail rapplega@utc.wa.gov or telephone (360) 664-1310.

Sincerely,

P (//%‘ ,'&
DAVID W. DANNER
Executive Director and Secretary




